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Progress shot of the new multipurpose hall from March 2022 

Investing in our schools 

The NSW Government is investing $7.9 billion over the next four years, continuing its program to deliver 215 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across NSW. This is the largest investment in public education 
infrastructure in the history of NSW. 

The NSW Department of Education is committed to delivering new and upgraded schools for communities across 
NSW. The delivery of these important projects is essential to the future learning needs of our students and supports 
growth in the local economy. 

Project overview 

The new Armidale Secondary College has been open since January 2021. Construction of the standalone multipurpose 
hall is underway. The multipurpose hall will include a performance space, stage and green room, two indoor 
basketball courts, a fitness studio and a movement studio along with staff facilities and two general learning spaces. 

 

Progress summary 

 Construction started in September 2021 with the concrete slabs poured in late 2021 and early 2022.  
 The steel frame is now finished and the roof material has been installed.  
 Works to install the electrical and mechanical cables are underway. 
 Workers are starting to put in internal door frames and wall materials, along with external glazing. 

Next steps  

 External wall cladding, glazing and insulation works. 
 Finishing the connecting walkway to the main school. 
 Pouring concrete for the outside stairs. 
 Internal tiling works.
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